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We would like to welcome everybody to Dragonflies.
This term our theme will be “Festivals”, learning about different cultures e.g Diwali/bonfire night/Hannukah. We are helping your children to become independent by encouraging them to dress themselves. We have looked at non-fiction books (Festivals), the children will be writing letters to Santa and other Christmas crafts. The whole of Trailblazers have started to learn the Christingle songs, in preparation for the Christingle service, date shown below.
As we tend to go outdoors as much as possible please can you ensure your children wear appropriate clothes and footwear, thank you.
If anyone knows of a spare giant size cotton reel (one used by Western Power/BT with cable rolled around it) one which we could have that would be very much appreciated.
Cathy and the Dragonflies Team  
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Message from Elaine/Jackie
Please update the office with any new details e.g. phone numbers, allergies or any medication being taken by your child.
The Holiday club will not be open during the Christmas break. The nursery closes fri 18th dec at 1.30pm and open again Tuesday 5th January. 
Christingle service at St. Peter’s Church Treverbyn will be Fri 11th dec at 1.30pm, and everyone is invited back to nursery for a festive drink.
 The children’s Xmas party this year will be fri 18th dec from 10.30am onwards with a special guest arriving at approx 12.30pm and finishing the party at 1.30pm.
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